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Hello, 

I am applying to be an At-Large Member of the Washington State Bar Association Litigation Section 

Executive Committee because I want to help expand opportunities and foster a community for litigators 

across the state.  

My experience and commitment to this practice would enable me to effectively serve on this committee. 

First, I bring an enthusiasm for litigation. My practice focuses primarily on civil appeals. This ranges from 

drafting briefs to serving as embedded appellate counsel, assisting and advising trial teams in the 

courtroom. I have also served as lead attorney in multiple administrative hearings, handling every element 

from preparing witnesses to challenging adverse determinations. This commitment to the litigation 

practice will be a great benefit as I work with this committee to figure out how to best serve litigators in 

Washington. 

Second, I have the experience to bring in members and coordinate events. At my firm, I assist with hiring 

our summer associates and serve as a mentor for the duration of their time with the firm. In this role, I 

coordinate social events and educational opportunities for the summer associates. I also serve on the 

WSBA’s Administrative Law Executive Committee, where I assist with membership recruitment and 

participated in the mentor/mentee program. This gives me insight into how to recruit and retain section 

members. 

Third, I will be able to substantively contribute to this committee’s legislative work. Prior to law school, 

I worked as a Legislative Assistant in the Washington State House of Representatives. I helped with the 

formulation and ultimate passage of bills, including the creation of a low-interest loan program for 

underground fuel storage tank replacements and the expansion of the statewide Prescription Drug 

Monitoring Program. I further honed this legislative knowledge by working on a white paper analyzing 

regulations of autonomous vehicle testing for the Washington State Transportation Commission during 

law school. This nuanced understanding of the interplay between law and policy will be a helpful 

perspective on the committee.  

I would value the opportunity to bring this experience and dedication to the Executive Committee. I want 

to use this opportunity to give back to the community by engaging litigators across the state and helping 

provide an informative and inclusive environment.  

Thank you, 

Isaac C. Prevost 


